

Mission Granite Curling Club P O Box 3176 Mission, British Columbia V2V 4J4

March 21, 2004

Mayor Abe Neufeld, District of Mission 8645 Stave Lake St Mission British Columbia V2V 4L9

Dear Mayor Abe Neufeld:

On behalf of our Host Committee of the International Tankard, we thank you and Councilors, James Atebe, John Pearson, Ian Waters, for participating in the opening ceremonies.

The spirit in which these games and social activities are intended, was exciting and rewarding to all who participated. We hope everyone enjoyed themselves and that our community spirit has provided many lasting memories. You provided everyone with the true meaning of friendship across the border.

We thank you for your continued support and efforts with our community activities.

Yours truly,

Shirley Olson, President Mission Granite Curling Club (604) 826-5119